
Fuel Increase National On- and Precarriage

Dear valued Customer,

due to the political situation in Ukraine the fuel prices
are increasing.

To succeed in providing our service level for national on-
and precarriages we have to adjust the fuel surcharge
accordingly.

For the time being, we will continue to announce the
fuel surcharge with our monthly tariff, however as of 
March 15th, 2022 the fuel surcharge will increase by 2% 
to 13% and we reserve the right for further short-term 
modifications.

For further information please contact your local SACO 
Shipping Team.

http://www.wwalliance.com/
http://www.saco.de/
https://www.facebook.com/SACO-Shipping-GmbH-192440357512256/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://twitter.com/SACOShipping
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3844427?trk=tyah&trkInfo=clickedVertical:company,entityType:entityHistoryName,clickedEntityId:company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_company_3844427,idx:0
https://www.instagram.com/saco_shipping/

